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The Department of Commerce and Department of Chemistry in association with American            
Chemical Society (ACS) International Student Chapter organized a webinar for students on a             
topic “Think About the Odd”.  

CS Tushar Pahade was invited as guest speaker in the webinar.The webinar was coordinated by 
Dr. Mrs.Varsha Panbude, HOD of Commerce Department and Dr. Deepa Panhekar, HOD of 
Chemistry Department.  

 



 
The webinar started at 11:45 am with the brief introduction of speaker CS Tushar Pahade by                
Akash Ninawe, a student from Commerce Department.Then the speaker was invited to address the              
students. He stated the purpose of the webinar and highlighted the need of change to excel. He                 
also shared the difficulties faced by him in his student life. He mentioned that, those who think                 
out of the box stand out of the crowd, normally it is assumed that student having academic                 
excellence achieves great success in future however, nowadays this presumption has changed. He             
further stated that student should pursue what they are passionate about. He told the importance of                
a teacher in one’s life. He shared his teaching and professional experiences.  

Think about odd as the topic suggests itself is a unique opportunity to address various strategies                
one can use to optimize one's life in all areas which was beautifully explained by speaker. 
 
Then a round of questions and answers was taken in which students were free to ask their queries                  
with the speaker .The speaker gave many examples to clear their various doubts.He also guided               
them on how to accept failures ,face challenges and achieve success .  

Dr. Deepa Panhekar and Dr.Varsha Panbude showed their gratitude to the speaker with their              
closing statement. Janhvi Gawande ,a student from the Chemistry Department proposed a vote of              
thanks. Around 100 students registered and attended the webinar. The webinar proved to be a               
great success. 
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